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New York, NY The Skyline Charitable Foundation (TSCF) and the Coney Island Brewing Company
(CIB) are hosting STRONGER TOGETHER, a fundraiser to benefit the NYC Ukrainian Refugee
Relief  Program, on Friday, August 5, 2022, at the Coney Island Brewery.

The event is part of TSCF’s humanitarian effort to support fellow Ukrainians, mostly women and
children, who have fled their war tormented country seeking refuge in New York. 

“We are thrilled to partner with CIB in our efforts to positively effect the  lives of the Ukrainian people
seeking refuge in our community, to overcome the horror of the war, until they can safely return
home,” said Shana McCormick, executive director, TSCF. 

Sunflower tickets ($50) and Trident tickets ($100) are available for purchase on Eventbrite
https://TSCFxCIB.eventbrite.com or at the door. 

100% of the ticket sales will benefit the NYC Ukrainian Refugee Relief Program. 

The fundraiser is supported by Veselka restaurant offering “Ukrainian soul food.” 

Great beer, delicious food, live music performances, and the Friday night Coney Island fireworks are
on the menu. 

A ticket purchase is not required to attend the event. Food and beverages are available for purchase
at the Brewery, however, only the proceeds from ticket purchases and direct donations will benefit
the NYC Ukrainian Refugee Relief Program. 
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